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support of  the area’s Volunteer 
Fire Departments is greatly 
appreciated.

Robert Lee ISD is in search of  
names of  Robert Lee Lady 
Steers who received “All State 
Honors” in Basketball at any 
time in the past.

If  you can be of  assistance, 

please contact Coach Esquell at  
justin.esquell@rlisd.net or 
Maranda Hood at maranda. 
hood@rlisd.net.

A water aerobics class is being 
held each Monday and Thursday 
evening at 6:30 pm at pool in the 
Coke County Park in Bronte.  The 
class is led by Angel Cervenka.

identified by September 1, 2017.

The Robert Lee and Bronte 
Volunteer Fire Departments are 
requesting donations of  water 
and Gatorade in preparation of  
the upcoming fire season.

Donations may be dropped 
off  at the City Hall in each city 
or with any fireman.  Your 

The Doug McCutchen 
Memorial Golf  Tournament 
will be held at the Longhorn 
Golf  Club in Bronte on 
Saturday, June 10, 2017.  The 
tournament is a 27 hole, 3 
person best ball with a 9 am 
start.

For more information, call 
(325) 473-2156 or (325) 262-
6617.

The 3rd  annual Save the Park 
Fun Day will be held Saturday, 
June 17, 2017, at the Coke 
County Park in Bronte.

Activities will include a petting 
zoo, face painting, a foam 
machine, an obstacle course, a 
bounce house, a dunking booth, 
a slip ‘n slide, food booths and 
much more.

Since the inception of  
Restoring Bronte Foundation, 
numerous improvements have 
been made through grants and 
fund raising efforts.

The Bill “Sandy” Blair 
Spectacular 2 Person, 27 Hole 
Golf  Tournament will be held 
Saturday, June 10, 2017, at 
Mountain Creek Golf  Course in 
Robert Lee.  The 9 Scramble, 9 
Shamble, 9 Scramble tourney 
will have a 9 am shotgun start.

For more information, call 
(325) 453-2317 or (806) 543-
2118.

There are several curbed lots 
at the Robert Lee Cemetery 
whose owners are unknown.  
These lots are in Sections 2, 3, 7 
and 10.  The lot in Section 2 
includes the name “Spencer” in 
the curbing.

Anyone who has information 
on the ownership of  these plots 
is urged to call George Grim at 
(325) 453-9902.  The ownership 
of  the plots will revert to the 
cemetery association if  not  The Hon. Roy Blair has been honored by the Texas 

Judicial Academy for going the extra mile to be prepared to handle his duties as county judge.  Judge 
Blair was inducted on November 17, 2016, as a Fellow in the Texas Judicial Academy during the 2016 
Fall Judicial Education Session.  The Texas Judicial Academy, a partnership between the Texas Tech 
University School of  Law and the Texas Association of  Counties, recognizes judges who attain 
significant judicial education above that required by state law as Fellows each year.  The educational 
program of  the Texas Judicial Academy is overseen by the Texas Court of  Criminal Appeals and 
includes instruction by higher court judges, law school faculty as well as representatives of  the Texas 
Probate College and the National Judicial College.


